Young, Betty (UTC)

From: Pablo Para <ppara@auburnwa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 11:06 AM

To: Young, Betty (UTC)

Cc: Wagner, Richard W; Hunter, Kathy (UTC); 'Moore, Chuck A’

Subject: ' RE: Crossing Applications for W. Main St, 3rd St NW and 37th St NW in Auburn, WA

Attachments: 3rd St NW 3rd Rail Petition.pdf; 37th St NW 3rd Rail Petition.pdf; W Main St 3rd Rail
Petition.pdf

Betty,

Attached are scanned PDF’s of the signed petitions. Do you need us to also send hard copies?

Thank you,

From: Moore, Chuck A [mailto:Chuck.Moore@bnsf.com]

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 3:10 PM

To: Pablo Para

Cc: Wagner, Richard W; Kathy Hunter; Young, Betty (UTC)

Subject: Crossing Applications for W. Main St, 3rd St NW and 37th St NW in Auburn, WA

Good Afternoon Pablo,
Attached for signature are revised copies of the WUTC crossing applications for 37 St. NW, W. Main St and 3" St. NW.

Applications have been revised per WUTC requests and per the last meeting between the City of Auburn and BNSF to
change the pre-emption from simultaneous to advanced.

Request that the City sign the petitions and forward to the WUTC with copies to Rick Wagner and myself.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Thank You!

Chacts Wloone

206-625-6211
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